										      May 7, 2018
Hi Parents,
[bookmark: _GoBack]	I just wanted to touch base with regards to the flood.  We have now been out of school for over a week. If you would like to work with your child at home during this time here are a few ideas:
· Reading:
· have your child read by themselves
· read to you or someone else in your home
· Raz-Kids- website/app (please contact me if you need your child’s login information)
· Writing:
· Have your child draw a picture and write about the flood or a topic of their interest
· Encourage your child to use detail in their story
· Create an Elephant and Piggie or Pigeon book (Take three pieces of paper and fold them in half to create a book)
· Math:
· Practice addition and subtraction facts
· Missing addends- 5+__= 10 or ___ - 3= 6. (We are only focusing on numbers up to 10 until your child fully grasps the concept. Then we will be working on numbers to 20. For example, 15-__ = 18). 
I check my email frequently, so please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. I hope you are all safe and have a great day! 
					Thanks, 
						    Miss. Gorman
